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16 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students 
  
You may be aware that two other schools on the island have taken the decision to adjust their Sixth Form 
provision for Friday. 
  
My Leadership Team had reviewed our Covid plans and you will have seen in the letter that I sent 
yesterday, that we had every intention to avoid any last minute changes, without a clear rationale. 
  
Whilst we continue to believe that we have made plans to try to keep our provision as normal as we can, 
with adjustments for Covid, we are determined that our students do not feel that they do not have some 
choice in how we proceed, and they make their decisions. 
  
The plans for tomorrow still hold. Mr Henderson and I have spoken with the Sixth Form today (2.30p.m) 
and given them the choice to come in as previously planned, which we hope they might choose to do, yet 
also that they are welcome to access the morning’s activities remotely.  
  
We have already had Mark Reading today together, which was different, but also a little more informal 
and it was brilliant to be able to celebrate so much with our Sixth Form in the Hall. Tomorrow, we have 
our Carol Service, which will be in the Hall and House Drama. These will be streamed to be accessed 
either in or out of College. 
  
Our only request, to try to save some valuable administrative time, is that parents let us know at your 
earliest convenience if your daughter will not be in College. Please email reception@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
for Senior School absences and 6absence@ladiescollege.ac.gg for Sixth Form absences. This will make 
the checking of daily attendance registers much simpler and less time consuming than if calls must be 
made. Thank you. 
  
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and every best wish for 2022. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Ashley Clancy 
Principal 
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